
A. Ray Olpin University Union 
Meditation Space Policy 

 
• The Meditation Space is to be used for meditation and religious/spiritual observances and 

not as a lounge, study room, or meeting room.  

• Thus the space cannot be reserved by individual students or student groups for private 
events or occasions. However, the space is available to University of Utah student, staff, 
and faculty while the Union building is open. 

• Please respect the requirements for a peaceful and quiet atmosphere.  

• As some forms of meditation require intense concentration, please respect others by: 
o Turning your phone on silent upon entry into the space. 
o If you do plan to use music, use headphones at a volume that will not distract others. 
o Refrain from consuming food within this space (drinking water is permitted). 

• The use of fire, including lit candles or incense, is not permitted within the Union. 

• This is a community space, please keep it clean by placing meditation materials and personal 
belongings in the storage space provided. Additionally, please respect the items stored 
within the space.  

• Please respect others freedom within the law to express their beliefs and convictions 
through prayer and/or meditation. 

 


